
GOVERNOR GREG GIANFORTE 

January 15, 2025 

Big Horn Leasing, LLC 

PO Box 385 

Sidney, MT 59270 

Subject: Water Right Permit Application 42M 30163320 

Dear Applicant, 

DNRC DIRECTOR AMANDA KASTER 

Glasgow Water Resources Regional Office 
222 5th St South 

PO Box 1269 
Glasgow, MT 59230-1269 

(Office) 406-228-2561 
(Desk) 406-808-7075 

ashley.kemmis@mt.gov 

The Department of Natural Resources and Conservation (DNRC) has completed preliminary review of your 

applications. This review consists of an evaluation of the criteria for issuance of a permit, found in §85-2-311, 

MCA. The Department preliminarily determines that the criteria are met, and this application should be granted. 

A copy of the Preliminary Determinations to Grant your application is attached. The next step in the process is 

for the Water Resources Division to provide public notice of this application and provide an opportunity for 

objection. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 406-808-7075. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Kemmis 

Water Resource Specialist 

Water Rights Bureau 

Water Resources Division 

.. 
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